" Building one-to-one Relationships

Project Light is a non-profit organization dedicated to
serving people with literacy, English as a Second
Language and GED needs since 1979! We do this by
developing and providing educational software and
training programs to faith-based and community-based
organizations around the globe.
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Recently, Project Light and
song-writer Portia Bryant
teamed together to develop a
song shaped around the Who |
Am In God software, putting to
a tune the Biblical truths about

" identity in Christ that are
locked in the literacy lessons of
our software.

We're excited to reveal that
this song is now available both
on facebook and youtube, and
can be bought on DVD as a
_ sing-a-long! If you are inter-
e €5ted in purchasing the DVD,

This CD includes o mofion k

— please contact Luisa Black or

Starting in 2010, we have been partnering with Community
Solutions; a Hampton Roads based rehabilitative service,
in integrating at-risk youths as interns at the Project Light
office. Learning a wide variety of practical career skills
through hands-on experience, these interns are not only
becoming a part of the community, but they are gaining an
invaluable, lifelong tool for their livelihood.

We are happy to say we have quite
a bit going on since our last
_ newsletter! Here are just a few of the

Qﬂ developments:

Project Light has been keeping up to date
on Facebook, and we're pretty excited that
on July 3rd we hit 200 likes! It's not much,
but we're happy to have yet another way to
keep in touch with our friends. Rick, Luisa,
Sherri, and of course Clooney the mascot
celebrated with party hats and joked that
when we hit 500 likes, we’ll commemorate
with cake.
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If you'd like to know what new things are
happening at Project Light as they happen
and talk to some of the members of our
team, come like us at

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Project-
Light/181824461860029?ref=bookmarks!

Every like brings us one step closer to
cake.

RecentiEvent!

On Saturday the 23rd of August, Project
Light is hosted a fundraiser party at
Tropical Smoothie! From 3-5 pm, 10-15%
of all profits made went to Project Light.
Not only did we raise money for the Project
Light mission, but we also

fellowshipped over a meal with the
community. We're so grateful for those who
supported us, and we can’t wait to see you
at the next fundraiser!
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